
Draft Financial Plan 
2025-26 to 2034-35 Feedback

What you need to do for your submission

Return your completed form by post: PO Box 283, Colac, 3250, email: inq@colacotway.vic.gov.au or call into one of our service centres.
Colac Shire Offices, 2-6 Rae St, Colac   |   GORVIC 100 Great Ocean Rd, Apollo Bay 

Your Details

Speaking to your Submission

Your Feedback
Please provide your feedback on the Draft Financial Plan 2025-26 to 2034-35.

Would you like to speak about your submission at the September Submissions Committee Meeting?

Would you like to make any additional comments on the draft plan?

Phone NumberYour Town

Last nameFirst name

Email

Submit survey
Complete this form and submit 

it via email, by mail or in person.

Collection of Information
Colac Otway Shire is committed to protecting your privacy. The personal information requested on this form is being collected by Colac 
Otway Shire for the purpose of developing the Draft Financial Plan 2025-26 to 2034-35 and other related purpose. It will not be disclosed 
to any other external party without your consent, unless required or authorised by law. If you wish to alter any of the personal information 
you have supplied to Colac Otway Shire, please contact Council via telephone on 5232 9400 or email inq@colacotway.vic.gov.au. 
Council’s Privacy Policy is available from our website: colacotway.vic.gov.au/Council-the-shire/Council-policies and all Council Customer 
Service Centres.

Important Information

Submissions for the Draft Financial Plan 2025-26 to 2034-35 must be 
received by 5pm on Wednesday 3 September 2025
The Draft Financial Plan 2025-26 to 2034-35 will be exhibited for six (6) weeks to give the 
community the opportunity to provide their feedback, including speaking at the Submissions 
Committee Meeting to be held on 16 September 2025.

 YES - I DO want to speak to my submission at the September Submissions Committee Meeting.
 NO - I DO NOT want to speak to my submission.


